
                  
 
 
 

 

Provider Alert 

Maryland Medicaid electronic Provider Revalidation and 

Enrollment Portal (ePREP) Reminder and Resources 

Federal rules require that Managed Care Organization (MCO) participating 

providers enroll with the MCO’s state Medicaid agency (42 CFR Part 438, Subpart 

H).  To continue rendering Medicaid reimbursable services, you must enroll with 

the Maryland Medical Assistance Program (Medicaid), even if your practice only 

provides services to HealthChoice participants. Enrolling with Medicaid does not 

mean that you must provide services to Fee-for-Service (FFS) participants.  

As an existing University of Maryland Medical System Health Plans (UMMSHP) 

provider, you are required to enroll through ePREP. Additionally, UMMSHP no 

longer accepts credentialing applications without a Maryland Medicaid provider 

number. 

Maryland Department of Health (MDH) has created a new self-service electronic 

Provider Revalidation and Enrollment Portal (ePREP).  Providers must use the 

ePREP site for all provider enrollment and demographic changes.  

For additional information and resources:  

please visit https://mmcp.health.maryland.gov/Pages/ePREP.aspx,  

go to http://eprep.health.maryland.gov for ePREP self-service,  

or contact 1-844-4MD-PROV (844-463-7768). 

Thank you. 
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